



*Working in partnership to prevent, and support recovery from the harmful use of alcohol and drugs.*

**ARGYLL AND BUTE ALCOHOL AND DRUGS PARTNERSHIP**

**ROSC Chairs Meeting**

**Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> July 19, 2016**

**Three Villages Hall**

**Arrochar**

**10.30am – 1.00pm**

**PRESENT:**

John Owens	Argyll and Bute ADP Chair
David Greenwell	Co-Chair, Helensburgh and Lomond
Bev Ison	Co-Chair, OLI
Lesley MacKay	Co- Chair, KSMG
Isobel Strong	Co –Chair, Bute
Gillian Boyd	Co-Chair, Helensburgh and Lomond
Yvonne McLeod	Co-Chair, Cowal
Stephen Hunter	Chair, Mid Argyll
Colin Ferguson	Vice Chair, Mid Argyll
Petra Pearce	Co-Chair, Islay

**Apologies:**

Elaine Robertson	Co-Chair, OLI
Dee James	Co-Chair, OLI

**IN ATTENDANCE:**

Sarah Marquis	ADP Admin
---------------	-----------

Item	Subject	Action
1.	<p><b><u>Welcome/Present</u></b></p> <p>John Owens (JO) Welcomed the group to the first meeting of the Forum Chairs where all seven localities and represented.</p>	
2.	<p><b><u>Apologies</u></b></p> <p>As above</p>	
3.	<p><b><u>Terms of Reference</u></b></p> <p>The group suggested a few small changes to be made to the wording and re-circulated at the next meeting. The name of the group has also to be changed to Argyll and Bute ADP ROSC Chairs Group.</p>	

4.	<p><b><u>Business of Meeting</u></b></p> <p>Over the course of the past few months JO has managed to attend most local forum meetings with the exception of Bute and Mid Argyll which will be attended in the near future. JO discusses with the group what direction the ADP are aiming for:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To look at patient pathways and how to improve them</li> <li>• Have one group meeting bi-monthly with the forum chairs meeting every other month in between</li> <li>• Members of the are able to send delegated once agendas are set if they think the delegate would be able to contribute better to the meeting</li> <li>• Third Sector forum is to be re-launched with multiple members from across Argyll and Bute encouraging more services to join, this will be in September</li> <li>• Work is currently being done with SDF to put together a scorecard</li> </ul> <p><u>Local Forum Update</u></p> <p>Helensburgh and Lomond – Attended and event at Hermitage Academy called Tea in the Park. This was a very successful day with mocktails and lots of information to hand out to everyone. The forum is now looking at Recovery Café’s also.</p> <p>Bute – They are planning for the upcoming event Butefest, T-shirts have been designed with the help of Craig McNally.</p> <p>Mid Argyll – Youth Project is still going well. Re-Connect and planning to help support a music club in the area to support Service Users. Branching out is also looking at covering the whole of mid Argyll.</p> <p>Islay – Just funded the drug wipes for the local police to be used in the pubs in Islay. Discussions are being had around funding for the young drivers projects also.</p> <p>Kintyre - Annual general meeting to be held in September. There was a stall present and the MOK run with lots of information handed out.</p> <p>Oban – The forum is currently looking at multimedia to be displayed in GP surgeries, waiting rooms ect. Hoping to have it basic so it has a lifelong span and possibly using it on the local radio stations as well.</p>	

	<p>Cowal – Recovery Café was launched on the 20<sup>th</sup> of May 2016 with over 100 attendees from all across Argyll and Bute. Still many people are attending.</p>	
5.	<p><b><u>Figure 8</u></b></p> <p>Allan Johnston and Donna Nicholas attend the meeting from figure 8 to give an overview of the progress being made on the Service User Involvement. They are looking for members to attend the four groups as well as service users.</p>	
6.	<p><b><u>AOCB</u></b> None</p>	
7.	<p><b><u>Date of Next Meeting</u></b> Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> of September 2016 at 1.30pm, Inveraray School. VC to be made available at all meetings if possible.</p>	